
 
From: Kathy Schaunaman   
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 12:26 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Carbon pipelines 
 

Sorry.  I am Kathy Schaunaman. Westport, SD 57481.   

 
On Thu, Dec 5, 2024, 12:22 PM Kathy Schaunaman  wrote: 
The people of SD have spoken over and over on why we feel CARBON PIPELINES should not be taking 
farm land against the wishes of the people! 
 




